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The Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation, Inc. (RPNF) wishes you a 
joyous holiday season.  The RPNF knows that this season can also be very 
heavy.  If this is a difficult time of year for you and your family, we hope that 
there will be moments of peace and light. 

 

RPNF 2024 Fall 50 / 50 

Last call for RPNF 50 / 50 tickets at 12:45 PM, Monday December 16th!  The 
draw takes place December 16, 2024 at 1 PM.  The pot continues to grow and 
is sure to ease holiday shopping, while making a difference to mental health 
services and research through psychiatric nursing education. Get your ticket at 
raffle.link/rpnf today! 

 

 

 
 

RPNF 2024 – 2025 SCHOLARSHIPS and GRANTS 

 
RPNF 2024 – 2025 Scholarships and Grants Portals are open until January 15, 2025.  
Go to rpnf.ca/scholarships for more information.  

 

   

2024 DONATIONS 

All RPNF Scholarships, Grants, Awards and Medals are funded by our generous 
donors.  We appreciate your support! Go to rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/donations 
to make your year-end donation.   

If the Canada Post strike interferes with your preferred method of donating, contact 
us at info@rpnf.ca to discuss options.   

 

RPNF ACTIVITIES  

 

RPNF MEDALS of EXCELLENCE, 2024 

 

The RPNF provides medals to two Brandon University graduates of the Bachelor 

of Psychiatric Nursing Program, who have consistently demonstrated leadership, 

academic excellence and clinical proficiency (one to a graduate at the Brandon 

campus, and one to a graduate at the Winnipeg campus) on an annual basis.   

 

Medals for 2024 were awarded to Katrina Pander, Winnipeg Campus and Mya 

Lee Jorgenson, Brandon Campus.  Congratulations Mya and Katrina! 

https://raffle.link/rpnf
https://www.rpnf.ca/scholarships
https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/donations
mailto:info@rpnf.ca


Dec. ‘24 
2024 
2022 

 

 

    

                                                                                                 

        

 

 

RPNF at CHANGE STARTS HERE:  THE POWER of NURSES 

Conference hosted by the Association of Regulated Nurses of Manitoba 

(ARNM) 

October 21, 2024 (Winnipeg, Manitoba) 

 

 

 

 

For more information about the RPNF, follow us on Instagram, and our website at 

www.rpnf.ca. 

Join our mailing list by signing up at https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/be-on- 

our-mailing-list . 

A sincere thank-you to our Registered Psychiatric Nurses’ Foundation Donors who 

make these Scholarships and Awards possible. Go to https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the- 

foundation/donations to learn how you can support the RPNF. 

 

Katrina Pander 
Winnipeg Campus, with Jennifer 
Adair 

 

Bonny Wynnobel, Past President, RPNF with Deputy 
Premier (Manitoba) and Minister of Seniors and Long-Term 
Care, Uzoma Asagwara, RPN.. 

Mya Lee Jorgenson 
Brandon Campus, with Bev 
Gradidge 

 

https://instagram.com/rpnfca
http://www.rpnf.ca/
https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/be-on-our-mailing-list
https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/be-on-our-mailing-list
https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/donations/
https://www.rpnf.ca/support-the-foundation/donations/

